
 

 

 

Kindness—Integrity—Determination—Safety  

From The Principal 
 

Hello Everyone, 
 
Over the next couple of weeks we have some big 
events to put into our calendars. 
 
Wednesday 20th August - Book Week Parade 
We will be having our annual Book Week Parade on 
Wednesday morning. Assembly at 10:15 with parade to 
follow. A time for all to dress up as their favourite 
book character. 
 
Friday 22nd August - School Athletics Sports Day 
Our Athletic Sports Day is scheduled to be held on the 
school grounds.  Students are encouraged to wear 
their house colours and come on the day prepared to 
have a go. 
 
Monday 25th August -  Student Learning Conferences 
(Students to only attend at conference time) 
Our term 3 Learning Conferences are coming 
up.  Please log onto Compass to schedule a time to 
meet with your child’s teacher and your child to  
celebrate their learning.  Confirmation of booked 
times will be sent out next week.  A time will be  
allocated for families who were unable to book a time. 

 
Tuesday 26th August - Curriculum Day (Pupil Free) 
The curriculum day will be dedicated to developing 
staff maths skills and working with a visiting expert 
Michael Minas.  Micheal will be in the school the  
following two days working in classrooms with  
teachers and students. 
 
Parent/Carer/Guardian Opinion Survey 
On Monday the Parent/Guardian/Carer opinion survey 
will become active for families to complete.  Details on 
how to access the survey will be pushed out via our 
Compass parent portal.   
 
Labubus and Lafufus 
The popularity of these toys is beginning to grow.   
To preempt any issues that may arise.  I am asking 
that Labubu and Lafufu toys to be left at home and 
not brought to school.  It will not be the school’s  
responsibility if they are misplaced.   
 
Mobile phones and iPads 
A reminder that mobile phones and iPads need to be 
handed in at the office as students arrive at 
school.  They will be securely locked away for the day 
and can be picked up at the end of the day. 
 
David Midgley 

 

14th August 2025 

mildura.ps@education.vic.gov.au 

San Mateo Ave  
Mildura  

5023 1851 

Thank you to those families 

who brought in egg cartons 

last term! If you have any 

spare cardboard rolls (no 

toilet rolls please!) or small 

yoghurt containers, the 

STEM room would love to 

have them for students to 

use for STEM projects.  

The SRC team will be      

holding a PJ Casual Dress 
Day on Friday 15th August 

to raise money for                  

refrigerated bubble taps. 

A old coin donation would 

be greatly appreciated  



 

 

 Bookmark Making with Debbie and Gill –  
A Creative Success!  

 
The quiet area came to life with  

colour, creativity and calm as Debbie and Gill ran a  
bookmark-making activity during recess and lunch. 

 
Students who love being creative, needed a calm space, or just 

wanted to join in for something fun had a fantastic time designing 
their own personalised bookmarks. 
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Workers  
of the 

 

Mildura Primary School  

will be holding a  

prepaid Father’s Day Stall on  
 

Friday the 5th  
September  

 

Gifts will be $5 each, with a  limit 

of 2 gifts per child to be paid for 

by the  

3rd of September.  


